
The City of Guntersville will be closed on Good Friday, March 30, 
2018. The modified schedule for sanitation services for this week are as 
follows:  
All recycling will be on the normal schedule. Residents with regular 
Thursday garbage will receive service on Wednesday and regular Friday 
garbage will receive service on Thursday. Gunter’s Landing garbage 
will be on its regular schedule. 


